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#1513 M.M. Sundt House, 1607 8th, ill. 48. 

4. Owner: Bob Johnsen, 1607 8th, Las Vegas, N.M.

7. Description: Rectangular shape with asymmetrical bays and porch; 
rusticated light brown sandstone foundation; common bond brick 
walls (1st + 2nd), frame half-story; wood shingled roof, dormers 
and gables; small overhang, unornamented (3rd), with frieze board 
and scroll modillions (2nd), or frieze boards (1st rear); 1/1 
double-hung, fixed, transom/fixed windows with board surrounds 
(3rd), rusticated sills and continuous wooden lintel/frieze board 
(2nd and 1st rear), sandstone sills and segmental arches (1st 
front); stick porch railing, paired lumber yard classic columns, 
frieze board and dentils; sandstone under porch columns, lattice 
skirt. Located in a residential area with meadows and the 
Gallinas River to the rear.

8. Significance: Built about 1910, this house is one of the best of 
the city's (and therefore the state's) Free Classic Style houses. 
The mixture of local sandstone, brick and wood shingles, the 
stained glass windows and asymmetry harken back to the Queen Anne 
Style. The other details—the columns, simple porch entablature, 
eave modillions and roof bellcast--are drawn from the more 
current classical/colonial revivalism. The dormer windows and 
flanking eaves cleverly mimic the profile of the Palladian window 
in the side gable. This is the second conspicuous mansion of the 
Eighth Street Extension, discussed with Building #1511.

10. Acreage: under 1. UTM Reference: 13 479620 3940060

Boundary: Unplatted. Eastern portion of an unnumbered lot as 
defined by a city zoning boundary and recorded on Map 4.


